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Bulletin 4 for week ending Friday 25thJune 
 
As the delta strain is increasing to be transmitted by up to 50% in Oxfordshire in the last week, 

it is recommended everyone over 18 years of age is encouraged to get their 1st vaccination as 

soon as possible. Details can be found on Oxfordshire County Council website. 

 

Woodstock Town Council 
 

Subject Matter: 

County Councillor Response to the amended planning applications at Hill Rise and 

Banbury Road Completed and now forwarded to WODC (the planning authority). Likely 

to be put to the planning committee in late August/Beginning Sept. 

Met with residents to hear their concerns over the flooding issue at the Water Meadows. 

Offered to assist where I can but this is an ongoing issue with primarily the Town 

Council. 

Have investigated outstanding monies pertinent to Section 106 Agreements related to 

Woodstock and the division 

Action: 

To forward to town Council for information / reference 
Woodstock House to be contacted to act with contractors over the mess on road 

surfaces and county officers to visit the site 



Bladon 
 

Subject Matter: 

Pathway on A4095- vegetation scheduled to be cut back in the next few weeks. 

Action:  

Officers to complete scheduled work and to arrange further visit to extend width of path 

where appropriate. 

Subject Matter: 

-Woodstock/Bladdon roundabout A44 and A4095 is liable to flooding and drains need to be 

cleared there on a regular basis.  

Action:  

Officers at OCC to investigate regulatory of drains being cleared out and to check on 

current situation and act. 

Tackley 

Subject Matter: 
Thames Water undertaking sewerage lining work.  

Action: 

Awaiting Lawrence King’s response from Thames Water regarding the review of 

pumping station and sewerage released into river issues. 

Subject Matter: 

Highways: Awaiting schedule for the road resurfacing on the Rousham Road and 

Medcroft Road. 

Flooding issues outstanding re: meeting with landowners, OCC officers to be arranged.  

Action: 

Reminders sent to OCC officers. 

Subject Matter: 

Bring site closed by WODC to the dissatisfaction of residents and parish council. Fence 

to be replaced.  

Action: 

Cllr Parkinson WODC dealing with issues related to this 

Stonesfield 

Subject Matter: 



Met with Robert Courts MP agreed to jointly approach the owner to offer assistance that would 

lead to the opening of the White Horse.  

Action:  

Robert Courts agreed to make contact 

The Bartons 

Subject Matter: 

Mill street/North Street getting blocked by parking inappropriately at the junction. 

Action: 

Officers agreed to make site visit. Unlikely, “keep clear” sign can be done. Police may 

need to act. 

Section 106 Agreement clarified by Cllr. Jackson related to reducing speed scheme. 

 

 

 


